


















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































occurred a few days prior to the scheduled interview. When using the dashboard, it is recommended that
asylum staff refer to it daily, since the case state for an affirmative or NACARA case can quickly change.

Hopefully this will cut down on no shows to ASC appointments, which also affects the ability of interviews to go
forward.

If you have any questions, please feel to reach out.

Best,

| (v)6)

HQ Asylum Officer, IDEA Branch
USCIS RAIO Asylum Division
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